
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

March 22, 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

St. Paul’s High School is proud to offer a its annual Parent Retreat for all parents of current students.  
This year’s retreat theme is “WALKING IN OUR SON’S FOOTSTEPS”. 

The retreat will be held on Tuesday evening, April 30th, from 6-9pm, in Alumni & Friends Hall.  A hot 
meal will be provided early on in the retreat. 

During our three hours together, there will be prayer time, a meal, presentations, student-witness 
talks, table discussions as well as a large group discussion. 

The cost of the retreat will be $15 per adult.  Tickets can be purchased via the online Cru Shoppe.  
(The link is provided on digital the registration form). If ever cost is a factor, please do not hesitate to 
reach out to me so the school can easily cover the cost. 

 

REGISTRATION LINK (and link to ticket purchase): 

https://forms.office.com/r/qQsMHY01YA 

 

 

For catering purposes, registration will close on Thursday, April 25th, at 1pm. 

I do look forward to seeing you at this retreat.  Parents very often leave the retreat feeling better 
connected with the religious side of St. Paul’s High School. 

God bless, 

 

Ray Comeault 

Director of Mission and Ignatian Identity 

rcomeault@stpauls.mb.ca 

(204) 831.2302 

 

 


